St. Bede’s Catholic College

Long Cross, Lawrence Weston, Bristol, BS11 0SU
T: 0117 377 2200 E: contact@stbcc.org W: www.stbedescc.org

Principal: Mr R. J. King, MEd

September 2021

Dear Year 11 students, parents and carers,

We would like to invite you to attend our Areté Sixth Form Open Evening on
Thursday 21st October 2021.

A presentation will take place in the Main Hall at 6.30pm. Following this there will be
the opportunity to visit the Areté building and talk to subject teachers about the A
Level qualifications we offer at Areté.

Parking will be available in the Sports Centre car park.
We look forward to seeing you there.

Yours faithfully,

Mr N Sutton

Acting Head of Sixth Form
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